
Congregational Meeting 

Sunday July 31, 2016 following worship 

Presented by the TLC Task Force 

The task force and council are requesting your attendance at a short 

meeting following worship Sunday July 31st. We will meet in the sanc-

tuary immediately following the service. 

The purpose of this meeting is to visit with you regarding the task force 

and we are asking for your input and ideas. We have met several times 

since January and would like to share some information and hear from 

you. 

Over the past several years Trinity has experienced many significant 

challenges:  several members have had life altering changes, over 20 

members have died, and there has been several major maintenance ex-

penses (new air-conditioner for the church, lightening strike to the 

church tower) with many more major items still needing to be ad-

dressed. 

We are thankful for every day and look forward to the future as we 

meet these challenges. Currently at midyear, our expenses have 

been $16,000 more than the income received. The church council is 

looking at our finances and our resources so we can keep the lights on 

and the doors open to continue our mission at Trinity Lutheran. 

The task force and council have a responsibility in finding a solution(s). 

But it will take ALL OF US TOGETHER taking a more active role to 

help Trinity Lutheran Church remain viable as we move forward. 

The Task Force has identified three primary assets at Trinity:  Pastor 

Mamy, congregation members and our facility (sanctuary and build-

ings). Please take the time and be a part of this meeting together on 

Sunday, July 31. 

Thank You 

Curt Lewis, Bob Horton, Bob Kobbeman, LaVell Winsor, Dean McGin-

nis and Pastor Mamy Ranaivoson 


